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Date: May 31st, 2023 

 
Title: Structure Fire Response Changes 

 

Effective June 1st, 2023 at 0800, the response matrix for units dispatched to Structure 

Fire Residential, Structure Fire Commercial, and Structure Fire Commercial with 

Hazardous Materials will be changing. An overview and table displaying the changes are 

below: 

 

Structure Fire Residential 
- Squad 2 removed 

- 1 Aerial unit added 

 

Structure Fire Commercial / Structure Fire Commercial with Hazmat 
- Squad 2 removed 

- 1 Aerial and 1 Tower added 

 

 

 
Hydrants over 1000ft reference the driving distance between the hydrant and the 

nearest street associated with the address. Unnamed streets in apartment complexes 

are considered, but driveways are not considered in the distance calculation. Three (3) 

Tankers and a Water Supply Officer are added to all addresses with the nearest fire 

hydrant greater than 1,000 feet. 

 

For these call types, Squad 2 will now be responsible to self-assign over the radio on 49-

Alpha. 

 


